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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 1:10 PM
To: 'mlandpete@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket number 20190071-WS
Attachments: Letter to Commissioners.docx

Good Afternoon, Mr. and Mrs. Linder. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190071, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
From: Mary Lou & Pete Linder [mailto:mlandpete@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 12:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number 20190071-WS 
 
 



 

 

 

January 17, 2020 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Fl 32399-0850 

 

Dear Commissioners; Donald J. Pohlmon, Art Graham, Gary F, Clark, Julia I. Brown, and Andrew Giles Fay 

 

We are writing regarding Docket number 20190071-WS, Deer Creek RV & Country Club, Inc. (Deer 
Creek).  Deer Creek has filed for an increase in water and wastewater rates. 

Several years ago a group of private individuals bought Deer Creek.  They were lax in their due 
dilegience and consequently ending up with bigger costs than expected.  Now they are struggling and 
trying to find any and all ways that they can to increase monies coming into their treasury. This is a 55 
plus community and most of the people live on a fixed income. 

We also understand that the strip mall in front of Deer Creek (the commercial businesses between Deer 
Creek and Highway 27) do not participate in paying for their water and wastewater usage. 

Now Deer Creek is asking all the residents of Deer Creek to pay more to cover their mismanagement 
(due dilegience neglect) and to cover water and wastewater for commercial businesses that make 
profits. 

Taken from your Rate Case Overview, the water bills for Deer Creek residents would increase by 365% 
and the wastewater bill would increase by 43%.  Are you really reading this? Increases of 365% and 43%.    
It is very hard for us to comprehend these ridiculous increases.  

We are asking each of you, our commissioners, to vote NO on this request.  

Respectfully, 

Pete and Mary Lou Linder 

206 Broken Woods Blvd. 

Davenport, FL 33837 

Cell Numbers Pete: 612-363-4414, Mary Lou 612-309-4335 



E mail: mlandpete@gmail.com 




